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Dear Mr. Fautsch,

The European Parliament’s Inquiry Committee (PANA) on Money Laundering, Tax
Avoidance and Tax Evasion had already addressed you a registered letter on 24 February 2017

" and as we haven’t got any answer from you, the PANA Committee would like to follow up and
invite you again to attend to a hearing on 21 June 2017 from 9:00 to 12:30 in Brussels.

The aim of this hearing is to hold constructive and forward-looking dialogues with relevant
key players on ways to tackle effectively the topic of relevance to our committee.

During our visit in Luxembourg, the Luxembourg authorities have highlighted the importance
of cooperating with the PANA Committee on fighting against Tax Avoidance, Tax Evasion
and Money Laundering.

The Committee would therefore kindly ask you to accept the invitation to participate in the
above mentioned hearing. :

" The contact person in the PANA secretariat is Mrs. Elisabeth Kavalierakis
(elisabeth.kavalierakis@europarl.europa.eu, tel. +32.2.284 6375).

Looking forward to your reply, preferably by Wednesday 12 April 2017,

Yours sincerely,

L~

Dr. Werner LANGEN
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